
  The Contra Costa County Office of the Sheriff 
Forensic Services Division (FSD), a nationally accredited 
crime laboratory, has been awarded a competitive      
one-year grant of $593,500 to help keep our roadways 
safe from impaired drivers. Funding for this program was 
provided by a grant from the California Office of Traffic 
Safety, through the National Highway Traffic Safety        
Administration.  

  The FSD will use the funding to support the test-
ing program for detecting alcohol and drugs in driving 
under the influence (DUI) cases. Updated testing equip-
ment will be purchased to replace existing equipment 
used to confirm alcohol in DUI cases. Instrumentation 
and validation services will also be purchased to develop 
a comprehensive confirmation method to detect illegal, 
prescription, and over-the-counter drugs commonly 
found in DUI cases.  

 ”This grant will improve testing capabilities, analysis, and turnaround times at the                 
Forensic Services Division,” said Contra Costa Sheriff David Livingston. “Having rapid results 
will benefit county law enforcement agencies and prosecutors and improve public safety.”  

             ### 

 

 

For more information, please call:  
Jimmy Lee, Public Information Officer:  (925) 313-2643 
The Contra Costa County Sheriff’s Office offers a full range of law enforcement services to over 1,000,000 resi-
dents in the 715 square mile county. Besides patrolling the unincorporated areas, Deputy Sheriffs provide com-
prehensive police services to a number of contract cities and special districts. Additionally, the Sheriff’s Office op-
erates county detention facilities, provides security for the courts and runs the Office of Emergency Services. Log 
on www.cocosheriff.org for more information.  
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